“MODEL 700 - INSTRU . ION FOLDER D.

M.H. Walke' has requested change to the folder to indicate - "No Tiigger Adjustr\
Are Recommended”.

This is in accordance with his-consultation with T.E. Morgan. It {5 understocd
that the ne=d arises as result of significant increase in customer complaints of
orebiem grovrdng out of attempts to adjust trigger by shooters. The designers
believe this condition arises as result of differences in parts 2s ccmparad to
parlier procduction, with the sear beirg 2 contributer. '

M.E. Walker acvisas that F.E. Morgan Jesires to see proof copy of the ipider

change beiore printing, &nd advice as to inventory in terms of usese requirame

and inventory cost in crder to determine whether this _sheuld be macze writhout
obsolescence. .
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